
Please join us to hear Josh Weinik teach us about the fascinating world of our 
local shorebirds, notably the Western Snowy Plover.  Josh works for the City of 
Newport Beach and the Audubon Society; he spends a lot of his time monitoring 
the “Federally Threatened” Western Snowy Plover, which can be found on our 
beaches. Josh will discuss the plovers role in its ecosystem and how our local 
beaches are essential for this species persistence here. Great for adults and kids 
alike (we will have some hands-on displays for kids to interact with!). 

SCIENCE NIGHT! 
 

“The rare and threatened  
Western Snowy Plover” 

 

Wednesday, Feb. 10th at 6:30pm  
at the Dana Point Community Center 

(34052 Del Obispo St, Dana Point, CA 92629) 
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